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Team News T‘
Connell McGlynn's Sunday U12-5 team got off to a slow start to the
season but all the new players have settled in perfectly and their
hard work at training is now beginning to bear fruit. The team have
now recorded three consecutive wins against some tough opposition
and are beginning to show great confidence for the tougher games
ahead.

Our U16 team managed by Gary Farrell has been invited to play

Preston North End Academy in the Preston Sports Arena in the UK
Guinness World Record Attempt at the end of this month. Gary expects a good showing from the
May 23" 2014 will be long remembered by team and is delighted with the chance for the players to showcase
Knocklyon United players as the day they their skills. It is with thanks to David Bobbett and H&K
tried fo break the record for the ‘World's International, our main Club sponsor, that this trip is possible, as
Largest Football Training Session'. Despite a they have supported the team right from the beginning of their
pretty soggy day weather wise, our players, Lfoofball journey as 7year olds. Best of luck to the lads on their trip.
local Gardai and community we packed 686 A date for your Diary
people onto our Ballycullen pitches. At the On Saturday the 6™ of December between 4.00 and
time of printing we're waiting for good news, 5.30pm, Santa will be visiting Ballycullen to meet
but hopefully we will hear we are record all our Nursery boys and girls. There’ll be lots of
holders before too long!! fun and games, prizes and presents so make a note

of the date in your diary now!

Knocklyon United Football Club thank you for all your support so far this season.

See for everything KUFC !



http://www.knocklyonfc.com/

Knocklyon United Football Club celebrate in Ballycullen after their Guinness World Record

attempt on May 23™ 2014




